
Dual Career & Family Service 
 
 
Dear parents at Freie Universität Berlin, 

 

We’d like to warmly invite you to our next Family Meetup (Familientreff)! 
 
When? Wednesday the 16th of January 2019 from 12-3pm 
Where? Room 29/235 in the Rost- and Silberlaube building. 
 

There will be space and toys for your kids to play and get to know each other.  

Also, members of the Family Service will be available to answer any questions you 

may have concerning studying or working when you have a family. 

Furthermore, tea, coffee and tasty biscuits will be provided. 

 

 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards 

Your Family Service 
 

 

 
 


